Phone: 419.294.4991 • Fax: 419.294.2233

February 5, 2007

Rex Havens 12314 Wood Ridge Ct. Dunlap, IL 61525

Dear Rex,

I know we e-mailed just last week, but I wanted to let you know again that you were a huge hit in Upper Sandusky at Wyandot Memorial Hospital's Eighth Annual Comedy Night. I received calls at home after the weekend event from attendees asking for your website address so they could find out where you're performing next. I laughed so hard that I hurt, and many of us at work on the following Monday swapped accounts of our favorite jokes (mine is the "jumping off the bridge" story – I think we can all relate!).

I told Mike Doorn at Funny Business that you are as gracious as you are funny. All of us at the hospital who were involved with this fundraiser truly appreciate your signing autographs, chatting with event patrons, and donating all of the proceeds from your merchandise sales to Comedy Night's beneficiary. This was a first.

Thank you again for performing in our community – what a fun way to raise money to benefit the hospital's patients! We would highly recommend you to everyone who might be interested in organizing a comedy event.

Sincerely,

René Sherman

Foundation & Volunteer Services Coordinator